
   Annisquam Sewing Circle 

Treasurer’s Report 

November 12, 2024 

 

All things on the financial front have been relatively quiet.  On the plus side, we continue to get 

proceeds from the Christmas Fair goods from the Annisquam Exchange ($8.00)  On the negative 

side, we have started to pay selected Christmas Fair expenses 

 

The current available funds as of November 1,2024 are $10,337.64.10. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Maria Marolda, Treasurer 

 

 

 


